
SHRI RAM COLLEGE OF COMMERCE 
 
 

N  O T I C E       F O R      S T U D E N T S 
 

October 7, 2017 
 

Subject: Conduct of Semester Class Tests 
 
 

All students are hereby informed that semester class tests have been scheduled from 

Monday, 9th October to Saturday, 14th October, 2017.   Students are advised to appear 

for their tests as communicated to them by their teachers.    It may be noted that printed 

answer-scripts and question paper for the tests will be provided to the students in the 

class room on the scheduled day and time of the test.   Students are advised not to move 

desks in the class and disturb the seating arrangements.  
 
A notice has already been shared regarding extended Library Timings until 8:00 pm. 
 
 
 
Prof. Simrit Kaur 
Principal 
 


